Coffee County Schools

Special Services Department

Dear parent:

This is to inform you of your rights to have your child (children) screened for
vision, hearing, speech language, or developmental concerns. If you have reason
to believe that your child has a disability, you may make a parental referral by
contacting Kathryn McCormick, the Director of Special Education at 931-723-
5150. Or, you may fill out the form below and return it to the Board of Education
Office.

Student(s) name:

Concerns | have regarding my student:

School Name:

Parent(s) or Guardian Signature:

Date:

Contact Number:




